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Chair Sollman and Members of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to testify in favor of HB3336 which works to ensure 

that the electrical transmission grid in Oregon is safe, reliable, cost-effective, and fit 

for task. I strongly urge you to pass this bill out of committee and onto the Senate 

floor.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

John O’Donoghue 

 


